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July 02, 2021 

Customer Bulletin: Wildfires, BC 

Please note, the wildfires near Lytton, BC have affected the rails mainline into and out of 
Vancouver, BC. 

Though the timeline to re-open is unknown, the rail is anticipating min delays of 72 to 96 hours 
into Vancouver and Vancouver Island.   

Consolidated Fastfrate will work to minimize delays to our customers once containers become 
available to our terminal. 

Thank you 

. 

 

Customer Station Bulletin 

  

Customer Advisory - Service Interruption - BC interior fires - Update 

Fires in the British Columbia interior near Lytton continue to impact mainline operations.  

CP teams are now on site and assessing the situation. It is not yet known when train 
movement will commence through the affected area. 
 
Customers should expect delays of 72 to 96 hours through the site at this time.  
 
We will continue to provide updates and work directly with affected customers as the 
situation evolves. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. We appreciate your business. 

 


